From: Hendricks, Jason <jhendricks@hksinc.com>

Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 8:31 PM
To:
Subject: Fwd: Rezoning Ordinance No. 2019-257 - Request for Ltr of Support

Thanks for bringing to the rezoning efforts at the Siegel grocery store in Swansboro to the attention of Springhill.
Being adjacent to the proposed changes it has been on the radar of our neighborhood. Springhill is in support of the of
the proposed zoning changes. We have no objection.

Thanks,
Jason Hendricks
Springhill Neighborhood Association.




